
PDHR  Berton  meets  BiH  MFA
Crnadak

Principal Deputy High Representative Bruce G. Berton paid a
farewell  visit  to  BiH  Minister  of  Foreign  Affairs  Igor
Crnadak. The commitment to reforms is the key priority for all
political actors in Bosnia and Herzegovina, Berton said during
the meeting.
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